To the Parents of student applying to Whittier or Essex Tech:
During your student’s admission interview with Whittier Vocational Technical H.S. or Essex Technical H.S. there may be questions regarding his/her absences during the last seventh and eighth grade.  Excessive absences/tardies adversely affect a student’s consideration for admissions.  

The admissions counselors will ask that you provide them with any medical documentation from your child’s physician(s) that there may be.   If a physician’s note can be supplied for any absences, please have the document specify dates for which they apply.  Please get this information to your child’s guidance counselor as soon as possible so that admissions counselors may take this information into consideration in making their decision.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact their guidance counselor at: 


Caitlin Bailey – baileyc@amesburyma.gov

Kathleen Scott - scottk@amesburyma.gov 
Thank you,

Kathleen A. Scott and
Caitlin Bailey 
